Year 3 and 4 Swimming Gala
Tuesday 21t March 16:00 —17:15

All children participating in Tuesday’s gala need to bring 2 towels as well as their goggles
(optional) hat and swim wear. Information about rules should have been sent to you.
Please discuss them with your children before Tuesday.

Parents attending must park at Cambridge Football stadium or make their own
arrangements as there is no on-site parking at The Leys due to matches.

Parents picking up from The Leys must arrive at the pool on foot at or before 5pm Please do
not park on site, even for 5 minutes. We have the use of The Leys’ pool at a very busy time
of the week for the school and they cannot accommodate our cars on site at this time. Pick
up from newton Road should be 5;30pm. Please accept our apologies if we are running one
or two minutes late on this occasion. It is difficult to predict how long everything will take as
this is the first time we have held this special event. This event promises to be great fun for
all participants.



